ELEANOR PALMER PRIMARY SCHOOL WEEKLY NEWSLETTER AUTUMN TERM 2019 NUMBER 11 www.eleanorpalmer.camden.sch.uk Thursday 21st November 2019 Dear Families, Tomorrow EP hoodies for sale from Cake Sale table - £12 each. PLEASE READ THE VERY IMPORTANT CHRISTMAS FAIR ATTACHMENT! WE NEED ALL PARENTS TO HELP IN SOME WAY TO MAKE IT A SUCCESS! Events in school in next week, 25^{th} - 29^{th} November 2019: Monday 25th 8am Dodgeball Club for Years 3 and 4. 8am Early morning football for Years 1 and 2. Please arrive at 8am. Year 5 are visiting an Elizabethan hunting lodge in Epping Forest! From 3.10 our lovely chef Taf is offering a free taster session to parents. See over. Tuesday 26th 8am Early morning football for Years 3-6. Please arrive at 8am! 12.30-3.30pm Craft making workshop in the Shed for the Christmas Fair. All welcome, even if you can only drop in for some of the time. 3.30pm Steam Club for Year 6. 3.30pm Football Squad match at EP. Pick up from school at 5pm. Thursday 28th Bam Year 1 and 2 Multisports Club. At 11.15, Year 4 Strings Concert. Parents are invited to join us! Our Thursday Squad have football matches after school. Pickup from Talacre at 4.45pm. 12.30-3,30pm Second Christmas Fair craft making workshop in the Shed. Friday 29th 8am Girls' Sports Club Year 4 are visiting the Museum of London. They will be Roman experts! Thank you To Daisy Ogilvie in Year 2 for this week's border design. Congratulations A good week for EP! We entered our second ever Camden Basketball Tournament on Tuesday. The girls' team WON and the boys came SECOND. This is yet another amazing sporting achievement inspired by Coach Kane and Deanna. Congratulations to squad members Belle, Anna, Jessica D, Amelia and Maddie and for the boys, Tomas, Diamaid, Isaac, Reece and Zion. Congratulations to our mathematicians too! Our medallists in this year's national Primary Maths Challenge are as follows. Bronzes to Keira (Year 4) Elektra, Toby, Elsie, Artian, Lorcan, Hugo (Year 5) and Kara, Malachy, Adrien, Amelia, Madeline, and Isaac (Year 6). Silvers to Bay and Jessica J (Year 6) and Mateen (Year 5) and gold to Devansh and Luz (Year 5) . Jessica, Luz and Devansh go forward to the bonus round in February! And well done Science Lab! Vicky and I joined architects and industry experts at Carpenters' Hall on Tuesday evening for the 'Wood Awards 2019', an intriguing event. We were delighted to come SECOND (termed 'highly commended') in the public buildings category, beaten only by the beautiful Cambridge Mosque. Full results at www.woodawards.com

